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COMMUNIQUE 01 - BROADACRES  

  

 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 

Several residents have asked if there would be an appeal for a gift to thank Roy Martin for his 
service over many years.  The official announcement that he was leaving came at the end of 
November when some residents had already left on holiday and the appeal for the Staff 
Christmas Fund was in place.  It was decided to hold this over to the New Year. 

  

If you would like to donate to Roy’s retirement gift, please send an EFT to the ResCom account 
labelled “Roy Martin” with or without your name or unit number.  If you prefer to offer cash, 
please leave it at reception in an envelope clearly marked with Roy’s name on it.   

Please make your contribution by the end of this month.  

  

David Presbury         Cecil Fann 

Chairman                    Treasurer 

 

BANKING DETAILS 

o Bank Name: FNB 

o Account Name: Evergreen Broadacres Rescom 

o Account Number: 62847606037 

o Reference: Roy Martin 

 
Regards 
 
David Presbury 
Rescom Chairman 

Roy Martin – farewell gift 


